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Hi, Everyone. 

March is here already and hopefully Spring 
weather will arrive with it. We can start getting 
out more and what better place to go than the 
4177?  There are some great things going on so 
don’t miss out.

We had a great turnout for the Sweethearts ball 
and Superbowl, it was so great to see the place 
full of people having fun. This is what we need to 
finish getting back on track after Covid. 

We have some great things going on this month 
too including a corn beef and cabbage dinner for 
St. Paddy’s day followed by dancing with Bootleg 
Ridge, let’s fill the place again.

Keep an eye on the calendar so you don’t miss 
any events or your favorite meal and come in for 
the planning meeting and bring up any ideas for 
a function.

Hope to see all of you soon.

WP Steve Broadhurst

Your Presidents
2023 - 2024

Steve Broadhurst ~ Shirley Roney

Sisters and Brothers,

Be on the lookout for the Easter Bunny. I’ve been 
told he is out looking for places to hide his eggs. 
The Easter Bunny will be at the lodge for a party 
with the kids on March 30 at noon. Let’s see if 
we can give the Easter Bunny a grand welcome 
to our lodge.

It looks like we have meals set for all Friday and 
Saturday nights this month. Everything from a 
Potato Bar to Chicken Stuffed Shells. And don’t 
forget the Corned Beef and Cabbage on March 
16th for St. Patty’s Day.  I should also men-
tion our fabulous Sunday morning breakfast. 
Breakfast menu’s depend upon the cook.  Each 
has their favorite thing to cook. It could be a 
breakfast burrito with everything ( it’s big), a 
nice breakfast skillet, on both of these you can 
choose what is in it.  Or maybe you would prefer 
the steak and eggs. 
   
Looking ahead mark your calendar April 5th, 6th, 
and 7th is our annual Spring Bazaar.  It’s always 
fun.

The sun is starting to return.  Let’s get out and 
enjoy it.  The sun is always good for making 
people happy.

See you at the lodge,

Shirley Roney
Madam President



Bulletin Editor - Marilyn Erickson
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E-mail:  marilyn.erickson@msn.com
Send Photos, Articles and Menus 

by the 15th of the Month 
See more photos of events on Facebook
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The Lion and Lamb Month is at our doorstep.  Certainly, this 
is one of the greatest times in our great state of Oregon.  We 
will see the changing of the seasons, although as Oregonians 
we’ll be allowed to complain about the rain and unpredictable 
weather famously known to happen in March.  March can be a 
confusing month too.  I’m not sure if my daffodils and rhubarb 
sprouting early from the ground is more confused than me as 
I talk to them, “Don’t you guys know it’s still cold out, or do you 
know something I don’t.”  Then as I walk away, I swear I hear 
some laughter behind my back, but they’ll never admit to it.

This is the month that for at least one day everyone is Irish as we 
celebrate St. Patrick’s Day.  Mmm, and there’s surely a fine Corned Beef, Cabbage, Potato, and 
Carrot dinner to look forward to at the Lodge.

Remember that March 1st is Employee Appreciation Day, do what you want, but we have a couple 
of employees that deserve at least a noticeable “Thank You,” if not more.

One of the most important events this month is Women’s History Month.  Naturally, my nimble 
fingers dance across the keys of my computer so I can review women of fame, so I have a good 
reminder of their contributions.  I find those like, Madame Curie, first woman to be awarded the No-
bel Peace Prize (1903) and the first person to be awarded the Nobel Peace Prize twice, receiving 
it again in 1911.  I also found there, Mother Teresa, one of the world’s greatest humanitarians and 
known for dedicating her life to charity work.  She was awarded the Nobel Peace Prize in 1979, and 
after her death was canonized as Saint Teresa.

I look up other women of fame, and of course what comes up are mostly actresses, singers, and 
sports stars.  Not to take away from their accomplishments, I question if they’ll stand the test of 
time.  Then I think, the women that aren’t famous, and will never have their accomplishments rec-
ognized are important too, and we need to recognize them.  My recognition goes to the women of 
the Cornelius Eagles.  Without our Auxiliary we couldn’t run the place or be successful.  I think I can 
speak for all the men of the Aerie 4177 when I say to the Auxiliary, “For all you do, and granting we 
don’t say it enough, Thank You.”

Chaplain Skip
P.S.  More dates at https://www.holidayinsights.com/moreholidays/march.htm

The Worthy Contributor
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We’re Open!
sunday 8 am to 1 pm

Monday 4-10:00
tuesday - saturday

noon to Closing
(Will stay Open if Busy)

Welcome New Members
BARE CHARLES

STEFAN HILL
ROBERT HOWE
GIFFORD LEE

JEFFREY MCKAY
CHRIS KIND

ANGELA MYHRVOLD


